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Meet Marcy Boyles, Newcomers Orientation  
 
Marcy Boyles is a hard-working board member who meets and greets new Villagers at the Orientation 
Meetings when held.  Like everything else which is held inside, Marcy is on hiatus during Covid-19. 
Along with her, Marty Schlager also helps at the Orientation Meetings helping pass out information 
and answering any questions our new neighbors may have about bocce.   Thank you both, for your 
commitment and dedication to the Bocce Club. 
 
Reservations for playing bocce are required for all residents and reservations can be made by going to 
www.villagesbocceclub.com and follow the prompts.  Remember, you must reserve the courts before 
you can play. 
 
As we continue Shelter in Place, the Bocce Club hopes you stay safe and healthy. 
 


